St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage.” Saint John XXIIl

\

Mrs. Elena Malinconico www.sskschool.org
Principal 732-254-5819

“I believe that every right implies a responsibility; every opportunity, an obligation; every possession, a
duty”  John D. Rockefeller

February 2, 2017
Dear St. Stan's Families:

Of all the things we teach, math language, science, history; responsibility is the hardest lesson for our
students to comprehend. The lesson of responsibility is reviewed every day in our school and the test is the
actions of our students. Sometimes they soar and achieve the goal and other times they need to reevaluate
their actions and make adjustments. We spend our entire lives readjusting our actions to match the
responsibility and obligations we all have.

Taday, report cards will be sent hame for the second marking period, Please retain the report card but sign
and return the envelope as soon as possible. During opening exercises tomorrow, we will hold our marking
period awards ceremony. Parents are more than welcome to join us.

We have some exciting activities coming up including our Texas Roadhouse Night on 2/15/17 from 6pm to
10pm by presenting the flyer (which you can find on our website)we will earn for our school 15% of each check.
We will be holding our Literacy Night on March 1, 2017. The flyer for this event is in this week’s electronic
envelope. Our teachers will also be offering a variety of parent education nights including information about
math and your child, Growth Mindset and reducing stress for parent and child and reading comprehension tips
for parents with young readers. Dates and times will follow but | hope you take the opportunity to join us.

Finally, re-registration and new registration are in full swing and we hope to see everyone’s registration by
March 31%. Also B6T forms and Text book forms are due to us by February 24™. You will also see a flyer in this
week's envelope about contacting the governor to raise the funding for non public school transportation. | ask
that you and as many people as you can rally follow the steps to do so. This is an effort to get our children and
their families, the money they most certainly deserve. Also, one final reminder about the online survey we are

conducting in reference to Catholic education. The following link will take you directly there and it takes just
about five minutes to complete www.surveymonkey.com/r/G8GOHDK.

Thank you and you are always in my prayers.

Elena Malinconico, Principal

221 MacArthur Avenue ¢ Sayreville, NJ 08872-1041



To celebrate Dr. Seuss' birthday ...we want to have a
party!!l And you are invited!
Join us on March 1st from 5:30pm to
7pm for our Literacy Night activities.
You can enjoy:

- Afree book for attending
- Arts and Crafts
- Areading corner
- Teacher read stories
- Spanish Stories
seminar on Helping your child read
- Cookies and Mitk

Grades PreK-5 are invited

| can't wait to attend!
Student(s) R _ _ N
This adult will be attending with me.

(Parents/Guardians Must remain with children for the
duration of the evening!)




CHANCE!

SPIRIT WEAR

The current 7" graders are excited to be offering Spirit Wear for purchase as a fundraiser for “PROJECT
GRADUATION 2018.” This is a great way to show school spirit and promote St. Stan’s in the community.

**All students who purchase a t-shirt will be able to wear it for a special dress down day that will be
announced later in the year. So order today so your child can be part of the fun!**

Please pass this information along to other parishioners, family, and friends! St. Stan’s is a great place to
be — let us all wear our Spirit Wear proudly!!

Please fill in the order form below and return it no later than February 3™ Attn: Amy c/o Abby grade 7.
Any questions, please contact Amy Williams 732-236-3331 or Deniece Brathwaite 917-412-9848. Orders
will be sent home with the oldest child who attends St. Stan’s.

THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR SUPPORTING ST. STAN’S AND OUR 7™ GRADERS!

Family Name Phone

Oldest Child’s Grade

T-Shirt $15 each Hooded Sweatshirt $25 each

Adult or Youth  Size Adult or Youth  Size

Adult or Youth  Size Adult or Youth  Size

Adult or Youth  Size Adult or Youth  Size

Flannel Jogger Pants $25 each TOTAL: $§

Adult or Youth  Size CASH OR CHECK #_____

Adult or Youth  Size
Adult or Youth  Size Add $2 for XXL and $3 for XXXL

CHECKS PAYABLE TO ST. STAN’S
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Help obtain safe rides to school for
Catholic school children
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Problem

1. Current Catholic school students can only obtain a ride to school for a maximum
of $884 per student.

2. Many bus companies and school districts are unwilling/unable to transport
students at the $884 rate.

3. The ceiling should match cost of living increases, which has not happened since
the 2007-2008 school year.

What can you do?

Ask Governor to increase funding for nonpublic school transportation in his Fiscal
Year 2017 Budget. If your family has been affected by this problem, or you know of
_families who have, tell the Governor the details. Even if the bussing problem does not
apply to you, but you believe in Catholic education, please contact Governor Christie.

How can you contact Governor Christie?

Call: 609-292-6000

Email: http://nj.gov/governor/contact/

write: The Honorable Christopher Christie
Governor of New Jersey
PO Box 001
Trenton, NJ 08625

Use the NJCC automated Voter Voice system:
http://njcatholic.org/faith-in-action
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WHEN: SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 18TH
WHERE: ST. STAN’S GYM-221 MACARTHUR AVE, SAYREVILLE

Y L DOORS OPEN AT 7PM
' COME OUT AND SUPPORT A GREAT CAUSE

BY REQUEST OF STAFF SGT. JOHN W. PERRY’S FAMILY
ALL PROCEEDS WILL BE DONATEDTO-T. A.P. S.
DONATE ONLINE

http://team.taps.org/goto/PerryMemorialDodgeballTournament

$125 per team / 5 players per team
Double Elimination
Prizes / DJ
Entrance Fee Includes Buffet

S5 donation for Non Players

.., SPONSORED B)

For information
Dave - 732-725-8319
Kenny - 732-687-3402

WWW.JERSEYCATERING.COM

%f / % . , TAP AND Q
FULL SERVICE CATERING GROWLER




THE AMERICAN LEGION

FRANDSEN-LEVANDOWSKI POST 214

264 Whitehead Avenue, P.O. Box 13
South River, N.J. 08882

Please join us at our annual

SUPERBOWL SUNDAY BREAKFAST

Sunday: February 5, 2017

TIME: 8:00 AM to Noon
MENU: Eggs, sausage, pancakes, home fries, coffee, tea, juice, and cake.

COST: Adults are $10.00 per person and Children under age 10 are $5.00 per child.

LOCATION: American Legion Hall, 264 Whitehead Avenue, South River

For further information call the Post Home: (732) 254-9712

As always, your satisfaction is guaranteed!

The Superbowl Breakfast Committee

For God and Country
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